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August 3, 2004 Economic Development

Mr. Peter Quesada
Five Liver Company
P.O. Box 7525

5 Milk Street
Portland ME 04112

RE: 135 Marginal Way Building, #2003-0119, CBL: 25-B-005

Dear Peter:

This letter is to confirm that the Portland Planning Authority has reviewed and approved revisions to the
135 Marginal Way site plan as well as revisions to the facade elevations of the building. This approval is

based on your letter (e-mail) dated June 24, 2004 and submitted plans that describe the proposed revisions.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact me.

~ Sincerely,

/3 oy

Alexander Jaegerman
Planning Division Director

cc: Lee D. Urban, Planning and Development Department Director
Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager
Richard Knowland, Senior Planner
Jay Reynolds, Development Review Coordinator

— Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator
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